
 
 

 

April 29, 2021 

 
 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairman 

Subcommittee on Labor, Health and Human 

Services, Education, and Related 

Agencies 

House Appropriations Committee 

H-305, The Capitol 

Washington, D.C. 20515  

The Honorable Kay Granger  

Ranking Member 

Subcommittee on Labor, Health and Human 

Services, Education, and Related 

Agencies  

House Appropriations Committee 

1016 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 
 
 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for a Starr County Juvenile Justice Project in fiscal year 2022. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is located at 100 N. FM 3167, Rio Grande City, Texas 

78582. 

 

The funding will bring a modernized juvenile detention center to the community. I certify that 

neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
 
  

Sincerely, 
 
Henry Cuellar 
U.S. Congressman 
28th District of Texas 

 


